
MEMORANDUM

TO: GROUND TRANSPORTATION COMPANIES

FROM: TAXI ADMINISTRATION

SUBJECT: QUEUE PERMIT MORATORIUM

DATE: 11/19/2012

QUEUE PERMIT MORATORIUM

Recently, the Taxi Board had a meeting and many drivers had an opportunity to voice
their opinions about ongoing issues. There is an overwhelming concern that was brought to
our attention pertaining to the shortage of work and the growing number of queue permits
having been issued. Per § 30-123, the Airport Commision has decided to adopt a
moratorium on queue permits. At this time, the Taxi Commission is investigating a set limit
of permits to be issued in the next licensing season. Once this number is established, we will
create a waiting list for the individuals who exceed the limit, but still wish to hold a queue
permit.


